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Newsletter No. 4 

24th September 2021 

COVID Update 
We now have 27 confirmed cases of COVID in school and this is 

causing major disruption to our day-to-day organisation.  I am 

hoping that over the weekend the figures will have peaked but 

it will take time for things to get back to normal.  We are still 

managing to cope, thanks to our wonderful staff who have 

agreed to work extra shifts and take on extra responsibilities.  

Please bear with us during this tricky time.  Thank you for 

continued support. 

Our Value for this month is Respect 

Year 3 and 4 WOW Day 

Year 3 and 4 children have started their Roman topic with 

a WOW day this week.  The children dressed up for the 

day and were busy completing artwork as well as learning 

about the start of Rome and its Empire. 

 

     

Dates for the Diary 
September 

Thursday 30th Bag2School Collection 

October 

Wed 13th New Intake Open Day 

Monday 18th Individual School Photos 

Tuesday 19th Individual School Photos 

Tuesday 19th Parents Evening 3.40 – 5.00 

Wed 20th Parents Evening 3.40 – 5.00 

Thursday 21st Parents Evening 5.00 – 7.00 

Friday 22nd Harvest Service in Church 

Friday 22nd Term Ends 

November 

Monday 1st Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 2nd School Opens to Pupils 

HEADTEACHER AND VALUES STARS 
Headteacher Awards 

Rec – Austin and Joshua 

Y1 – Isaac and Freya 

Y2 – Edwin and Olivia 

Y3 – Josie and Harry 

Y4 – Elouise and Cosmo 

Y5 – William, Chloe and Alicia 

Y6 - Florence and Thomas B 

Value Stars 

Rec – Esme 

Y1 - Georgina 

Y2 – Oniyka 

Y3 – Rhys 

Y4 – Molly 

Y5 – Julie 

Y6 - Will 

 MOBILE PHONES/CAMERA DEVICES 
Can we please remind you that childen are not to bring mobile 

phones into school.  If they need to for a valid reason, such as 

contacting parents when walking home, they should hand them 

in to the school office at the beginning of the day and collect 

again at the end of the day.    

For safeguarding reasons, children are not permitted to bring 

watches or other devices that take photos.  Should any child be 

found taking photos on a device in school, the device will be 

removed and parents will be required to collect at the end of the 

school day.   

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

RECYCLING WEEK 

This week has been National Recycling Week and each 

class has been looking at different ways to reduce, 

reuse and recycle.  Year 1 have used recyclable 

materials to make famous landmarks.  Can anyone 

spot Big Ben? 
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